

January 27, 1988

To: IFMA Atlanta Chapter members and friends

## FEBRUARY MEETING

We are pleased to announce that our February meeting will be:

Tuesday, February 9, 1988

11:45 a.m. Luncheon

Atlanta Merchandise Mart, 22nd Floor, Skyline Room

Ray Steventon speaks on moveable wall systems

Ray Steventon, Vice President-Sales, Knollwall Division of Knoll International, will be speaking on "The History of Walls." Ray has been directly involved with the manufacture, sales, and marketing of moveable full-height wall systems for over fifteen years.

Lunch will be served promptly at noon. Please arrive early to check in and be seated. Reservations for this luncheon must be made no later than noon on Thursday, February 4th. For reservations, please call:

Phyllis Linden at 233-1777

Lunch fees are \$15 for members, \$20 for non-members. No-shows will be invoiced.

## MARCH MEETING

Please mark your calendars for March 11, a Friday, for a luncheon meeting at the Atlanta Merchandise Mart. The speaker will be Richard Stonis, President and CEO of Associated Space Design of Atlanta. Richard will preview a seminar presentation he is preparing for The Aetna Institute of Hartford, Connecticut, entitled, "Standards Program Application: The Real World of Utilization, Architecture, and Cost." The application of corporate standards to facilities will be discussed from a building design point of view.

(over please)

International Facility Management Association Box 133 1579F Monroe Drive, N.E. Atlanta, Georgia 30324 404/233-1777

## **NEW MEMBERS**

We are delighted to welcome the following new professional members to our organization:

Russell Clark, Blue Cross & Blue Shield of Georgia George Snow, Georgia Federal Bank Charles Willis, Hayes Microcomputer Products

## **MEMBERSHIP**

You may be interested to know that the Atlanta Chapter now has:

- 72 Professional members
- 12 Associate members
- 1 Lifetime member
- 10 Affiliate members
- 16 Allied members
- 111 total members and growing!

The above numbers include a dynamic group of people. We are proud of our growth, and encourage all of you to participate in the meetings. Please come forward to your officers with ideas for programs, new projects, or publicity. The organization is in existence to benefit you, its members.

Please join us for the February 9 meeting at the Atlanta Merchandise Mart.

Sincerely,

Jean Lusso

President, Atlanta Chapter

JL:pll